St Mary's CE Primary School Stocks Lane 21st September 2016

Dear Parent/Carer,

RECEPTION CLASS GRUFFALO WORKSHOP - MONDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 2016

We have arranged for a special Gruffalo workshop to come into school next Monday 26th September to spend time with our Reception children.

The children will meet an 'Explorer', who will be taking the children on an interactive hunt for the Gruffalo. This should prove to be a very fun, and enjoyable experience for all. We would be grateful if the children were unaware of the visit, so they can gain the most enjoyment and benefit fully from the experience.

The cost of the workshop will be £4.00 per person, and is payable online via Parent Pay by Monday 26^{th} September 2016.

Yours sincerely, Lee Spencer Head Teacher

RECEPTION CLASS GRUFFALO WORKSHOP - MONDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 2016	
I do/do not* wish	ıop
* delete as appropriate	
Signed(parent/carer)	